
Appointment of self-recommended youth
members to Transport Advisory
Committee announced

     The Government announced today (December 28) the appointment of two
members to the Transport Advisory Committee (TAC) through the Member Self-
recommendation Scheme for Youth, for two years with effect from January 1,
2019.
      
     Chaired by Professor Stephen Cheung Yan-leung, the TAC is a key advisory
body to the Government on broad issues of transport policy and major
transport-related proposals.  The membership of the TAC is available at
www.thb.gov.hk/eng/boards/transport/land/tac.htm.
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